## The Tuxedo Union Free School District



Mr. Jason Schrammel K-12 Principal

Mr. Eric Sorenson K-12 Assistant Principal



George F. Baker High School

www.tuxedoufsd.org

January 2017

Dear Tuxedo Residents,

Thank you for your time and assistance.

In preparation for the next school year, we are looking to determine the number of children who reside within the boundaries of the Tuxedo Union Free School District and will be entering our full-day kindergarten in September 2017. Students eligible for entering kindergarten next fall must turn five on or before December 1, 2017.

If your child is eligible for kindergarten next fall, please fill out the information below and return it to the George Grant Mason School. Incoming kindergarten parents are encouraged to attend our Kindergarten Orientation on Thursday, January 19th at 9:00 a.m. with a snow date set for Friday, January 20th.

There may be families in your neighborhood that we are not reaching who plan to enroll a child in kindergarten next year. If you know of any, please pass this information along to them and indicate their name(s) below and we will contact them. Please encourage them to contact the school at 845.351.4786 so their child's name can be added to our kindergarten list.

If you are not a District resident, but are interested in our non-resident tuition policy, please check our website at www.tuxedoufsd.org or call us at 845.351.4786 for details.

Jason Schrammel Jason Schrammel K-12 Principal My child is eligible for kindergarten in September 2017, and I plan to enroll him/her in the George Grant Mason School.

Please Print Child's Name	Please Print Parent's Name
	( )
Date of Birth	Telephone Number

on

Please Print Child's Name Please Print Parent's Name Address Telephone Number City

Please return this form to school by Friday, January 18, 2017

Administration

Ms. Nancy Teed - Interim Superintendent

Mr. Marc Matatia - Interim Business Administrator

Mr. Jason Schrammel – K-12 Principal

Mr. Eric Sorenson - K-12 Assistant Principal

Tuxedo UFSD

1 Tornado Drive Tuxedo, New York 10987

(845) 351-4786 www.tuxedoufsd.org **Guidance Department** 

Mrs. Christine Oliva - School Counselor Mrs. Mary Dixon - Guidance Assistant

**STEM District Advisor** 

Marco Margotta